As a resident of Greater Hume Shire for over 73 years and a farmer and graziers wife, I strongly REJECT the Jindera Solar Plant Project. This farming and grazing region is some of the most reliable and sustainable farmland to be found in New South Wales, and the scope and range of opportunities for farming in agriculture is limitless. This solar project will do a great injustice to the community at large by:
· devaluing and encroaching on good sound grazing/farmland 
· causing erosion to the soil from the rain and water run-off
· be an absolute eyesore to road users and landholders where solar panels can be seen from neighbouring properties and the road. 
· cause divide and angst in a close knit community

I strongly believe these solar projects should never ever be considered for prime dryland farming areas such as these, and should be put in arid unproductive areas where landholders could do with the income. What’s more it disappoints me that this is a foreign owned company, and the solar panels should be made in Australia to create jobs and not be acquired from overseas.
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